
Virginia Disciples Women’s Ministry 
4-H Center Rocky-Mount, VA 

October 12, 2024 
 

We held a brief call meeting at the 4-H Center, October 12th, to decide our 
Disciples Women’s Local Spring Project for 2025. After brief discussions about 
several options for women with ministry needs in Virginia, Maryanne Farley was 
familiar with the Samaritan House. It was moved by Madelyn Logan and seconded 
by Flo Parcell to adopt the Samaritan House for the Virginia Disciples Cabinet’s 
Spring Project 2025. It was decided unanimously to adopt the Samaritan House 
for our Local Spring Project 2025. Our Global Spring Project is Kenya for 2025. 
Maryanne agreed to contact the Samaritan House and get more information 
about what they do and their needs.   
The meeting was adjourned. 
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